
 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice To Residents 

 
Dear Residents of Portland Road, 

 

Please be advised that James R. Ientile, Inc. will be milling and paving in your area and will 
commence on 8/19/25. This project is anticipated to take approximately 3 working days 
and is starting from the intersection of Riker Street and continuing up the hill to the 
Highlands/Middletown town line. 

 

Our working hours are 6:00 AM through 5:00 PM. Parking will not be allowed on the street 
during these hours. Driveway access may be temporarily interrupted; however, you will 
have access at the end of each workday. All emergency responses will be accommodated. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation and patience so that this project can be finished in a 
prompt and timely manner. 

 

Please drive slow and be careful in all work zones. Safety is our top priority. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James R. Ientile, Inc. 

732-303-0637 


